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The 5th General Assembly shows the
progress of the project
The meeting, which was attended by both project partners and members of the
External Working Group, focused on the progress of the last months on the
harmonisation of the LCC and SLCA, the development of the SH2E Guidebook,
as well as the planning of the validation and external consultation of the LCSA
guidelines.

Successful 4th General Assembly of the
project
The 4th General Assembly of the project took place on 19-20 January and was
organised by GreenDelta in Berlin. The meeting was a great success as all the
tasks of the project were reviewed and the tasks for the coming months were
organised. We are approaching the final part of the project and the work is
intensifying.

SH2E Project was present at the World
Congress of Chemical Engineering
Our project coordinator Javier Dufour presented 2 contributions about the
progress of our project and the sinergies with the eGHOSTProject and
the BEST4Hy Project lines of work.

Join our Stakeholder Platform
Do you want to have more direct contact with project partners? Do you want to
ask them questions about Guidelines for Life Cycle Sustainability Assessment
and Prospective Benchmarking? Do you want to be informed about the latest
contents developed?
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